
 

 
 

November 2014 Update 
 

We are excited that you're joining us in achieving our mission to create an America where 

Health is Primary – where doctors and patients work together, where everyone has access to 

primary care, and where prevention and health are as important as treating disease.   

 

Following last month's successful launch, Health is Primary is now preparing to take the 

campaign on the road. In 2015 we will be traveling to five cities across the country to engage 

local health advocates, employers and community leaders to showcase innovative community-

level initiatives in primary care. We are excited to unveil our city tour schedule where we will 

convene prominent thought leaders who are working locally to make health primary. In 2015, we 

will visit: 

 

 Raleigh, NC 

 Seattle, WA 

 Chicago, IL 

 Denver, CO 

 Detroit, MI 

 

We hope you can join us in a city near you. Please stay tuned for more details, and in the 

meantime, learn more about the campaign at healthisprimary.org. 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001AFctTevbQ9kmd6nPeAcBLTCvAArYner1nBojqXFxijZ5R6RtirRq-Cw7i_MXXCsPqjOx1RPovydY0qaQOTA1wN7zVjyno_hwOTlb9rw6k-lS8xad7UalJL_Itng8hHY7uREBSQlgYPNwdBvFRiNlTFq1nyhmjQRekX4Gtol2dEz4fr7fZsvSjQ==&c=e6reib3JPPeKmXjSAiS1ogMmrpfzNQmMNl2FvKRld-xnolgOA5KqaQ==&ch=Ma_i0mhTbIgMZfYJI5BqNBpF1A6DJon5S-NLBXf4wqwCwcuf5AZRjg==

